
 
 
23rd October, 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

The school is organizing the Third Parent Teachers’ Meet of the academic session 
2024-25 on 26th October, 2024 between 09:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m., wherein you will 
be able to collect the Term-I Report Card of your ward and get an opportunity to interact 
with the class mentor and other subject teachers to discuss your ward’s academic progress. 
Parents can view the marks on ‘IIS Jaipur’ mobile app on 25th October, 2024 from 06:00 
p.m. onwards. 
 

Kindly bring your ward for the meeting in school uniform so that he/she can be given 
attendance for the day. The tentative time allotted for your meeting with the class mentor 
will be communicated to you on the class whatsapp group. Please adhere to the time allotted 
to your ward, to avoid any inconvenience.  
 

Please note, on this PTM you will be delighted to witness students’ work across different 
areas showcased by the school. Also, we have the Annual Art Exhibition ‘KRITI’ displaying 
the artistic skills of our Fine Arts students. 
 

At IIS, we strive hard to develop a scientific and creative aptitude in our students. Your 

presence will encourage and motivate the students and teachers.  
 

We look forward to welcome you. 
 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 Nidhi Mishra 

 Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


